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Friday, September 26, 2025 
 
Dear Bristol Families,  
Please review the important upcoming announcements compiled by Bristol’s Administrative Team.    
Important Upcoming Events: 

●​ 6th-8th Grade Bristol Girls Basketball Sign-Ups: 6th-8th grade girls basketball sign-ups were emailed to families 
recently! The window for sign-ups lasts through October 3rd. Go Renegades! 

●​ The Scholastic Book Fair is coming from October 20th to October 24th! Every purchase you make, whether in person or 
online, benefits our students and the Birthday Book Program. The fair will be open weekdays from 7:30-3:30 and on 
Wednesday, October 22nd, we will be open until 6:00 pm! Online shopping will be from October 20th to November 2nd. 
Please see our Bristol School Website for details! 

●​ PTO 
●​ Sunday, September 28: Need to decorate for fall or looking to grab some vegetables? Stop by the Meyer Family Farm 

Stand to look around and shop. Make sure to mention Bristol at checkout to continue our support for students and staff. 
●​ Donations & Volunteers Needed for Middle School Dance on October 10th (6-8 pm). To help give the Renegade 

Masquerade Middle School Dance the spooky flair, we'd love help with purchasing any of the Amazon Wish List items 
or by volunteering on the day of the dance. 

○​ Middle School Dance Amazon Wish List 
○​ Middle School Dance Volunteers 

Important Reminders: 
●​ We want to remind you that student drop-off begins at 7:10 am.  Please do not drop off students before this time, as 

there is no supervision available until 7:10.  Thank you for helping us keep all students safe. 
●​ NEW! Student Publication/Photo Permissions: The window for families to update publication permissions through 

Skyward: Family Access accounts will close on 9/30/2025. Any families that want to update their child’s permission for 
Bristol School to use their photo, name, work, voice or video in the yearbook, district website/social media, or 
out-of-district communication must now email registration@bristol.k12.wi.us. 

●​ The Village of Bristol is planning for a more connected, walkable, and bike-friendly community and we want to hear from 
you! To make these plans truly reflect community needs, we’ve launched a short online survey and map feedback tool to 
gather input. Visit tinyurl.com/Connecting-Bristol and go to “public feedback opportunities” to take the survey and to use 
the online mapping tool. We want to hear from you. Please take this short survey on the Village of Bristol 2026 Pedestrian 
& Trail Plans. Responses from this survey are confidential and cannot be used to identify anyone. 
 

 
 

https://www.bristol.k12.wi.us/school/school-event-calendar.cfm?view=cal_view&categoryid=all&categoryid2=all&month=10&year=2025&list_type=&begindate=&enddate=&keywords=#cal_518399
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1C88FU024FLXD?ref_=wl_share
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BADAD2FA6FCC52-58858031-middle
mailto:registration@bristol.k12.wi.us
http://tinyurl.com/Connecting-Bristol

